
   
 

CNC Heads Sports/Saloon Car Championship 
Saturday 31st May – Sunday 1st June 

ANGLESEY INTERNATIONAL CIRCUIT 
 

On behalf of the BARC NW Centre, I would like to welcome you all for our first of two 
visits this year to the Anglesey circuit. I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable weekend 
of racing. 
 
There will be a MANDATORY face to face briefing for ALL drivers at 1030 on Saturday 
at the championship race centre. These notes are specifically for anyone that is 
taking part in the paid session prior to the briefing. 

Please familiarise yourself with the Final Instructions issued for this event, the BARC 
Standing regulations and the BARC H&S documents, all found on the BARC website. 
Please note that we are now governed by the National Competition Rules and for this 
event, we shall be using version 9 (Latest) of the NCRs. 
Any questions – please ask – ideally before the start of the day on Saturday. 
Contact details at the end of this note. 
 
Scrutineering 

Scrutineering will be available from 2pm until 5pm on Friday Afternoon, this will be done 
in situ. 

Saturday morning scrutineering is in the scrutineering bay. Drivers taking part in the paid 
practice will need to be scrutineered prior to this at 0800. All drivers not taking part in 
the paid practice will be scrutineered at 1000. 
 
Assembly Area 

For those who have not been to Anglesey before; the assembly area is located between 
the scrutineering bay and the Med Centre. For paid practice you be called out of the 
assembly area and directed left down the pitlane. At the end of the pitlane there will be 
a red light, you must stop at the red light and only proceed onto circuit when you are 
shown a green light. Please pay attention to the Marshals instructions at all times. 
 
On circuit 
 
Please familiarise yourselves with the location of the Marshals whilst on track, paying 
particular attention to the flag signals. These will be different positions to ones used for 
mid-week test/track days. Track Limits are monitored at Turns 1, 2, 3 and 14. 
 
 
 
Tom Bee - Deputy Clerk of the Course 
tbee.barc@gmail.com 
 


